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To whom it may concern, 
 
As the Leeds City Councillors for the Wetherby Ward, we are in support of the proposal to add 
an additional member to Thorp Arch Parish Council. 
 
Housing development in Thorp Arch and across the Ward has seen significant additional 
numbers of people coming to the area.  It is only right, therefore, the number of Parish 
Councillors reflects this additional increase. 
 
Thorp Arch has a very low number of Councillors in comparison to other parishes, and an 
increase is much needed. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Councillor Linda Richards 
linda.richards@leeds.gov.uk 
 

Councillor Alan Lamb 
alan.lamb@leeds.gov.uk 
 

Councillor Norma Harrington 
norma.harrington@leeds.gov.uk 
 

   

   

 
 
 

Mrs S Benton 
via email 
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